
 

Parents’ Consultation: Draft RSE Policy 
Wednesday 16th June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Following a meeting of the Board of Governors on Tuesday 15th June, we are now in a position to 

resume our progamme of curriculum development in RSE.  

 

As many of you will be aware, we were nearing the completion of this project back in January 

2020, when it was required to be paused at very short notice. Our intention at that stage was to 

deliver the classroom content, evaluate it, make any necessary adjustments, then finalise the Draft 

Policy for consultation; following a ‘practice into policy’ methodology. 

 

However, following our widely publicised difficulties, this order of progression has been reversed. 

We are now circulating the Draft Policy for your consultation in the hope that we will be in a 

position to deliver the classroom content as soon as practically possible in the new school year 

2021/22. 

 

The Draft Policy has been sent to parents via a notification from the school app. Once parents have 

read the Draft Policy, they are invited to submit feedback via the digital form below: 

 

Submit consultation feedback here . 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank parents for their patience, understanding and 

support during what has been a very challenging time. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr C. Currie (Principal)  

 

and  

 

Mrs C. Ryan (PDMU Coordinator) 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-yeCOETeDkaBkAVAK4mNqNRyYL1AgHVOhbymQNb0rZRUMjczSVYwM1YyM0JMTEU4WFA2OFhHRlBUMC4u

